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Ideally, this bill would be passed by both houses, signed, and published long before
December 18, 2015.  If it appears that this will not happen by December 18, I can draft
an amendment that changes the December 18 dates to December 31, or even January
1, 2016, just so that we do not have an effective date that is retroactive.
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